

Joe Preston MP Elgin-Middlesex-London Friday, November 28, 2014

TO: City of London~ 2014- 2018 Council

RE: Inauguration

As the Member of Parliament for Elgin-Middlesex-London, I would like to congratulate all of our new members of council as well as the new mayor, Matt Brown.

I am happy to see such able people working to better the regions of Southern Ontario. I know that all of you will be great assets to our community and I believe that a partnership between all new and old members of council will continue to enhance the prosperity of the region. There is no doubt in my mind that this council will work well together and continue to strengthen our community.

Jobs and economic growth will continue to be our priorities moving forward. The London area will need to continue growing its economy to better compete with other industrial sectors and I am confident that this council is in competent hands and will keep working towards these goals.

I wish you all the best for the next four years!!

House of Commons

Room 1080 La Promenade Building Ottawa, Ontario KIA 0A6 Tel.: 613-990-7769 Fax: 613-996-0194 joe.preston@parl.gc.ca

Constituency

24 First Avenue Unit 2 St Thomas, Ontario N5R 4M5 Tel.: 519-637-2255 Fax: 519-637-3358 joe@joeprestonmp.ca

Toll-Free: 1-866-404-0406

www.joeprestonmp.ca

Joe Preston

Sincerely,

Member of Parliament Elgin-Middlesex-London